
Kipp Road- Preliminary Engineering

Total project costs: $60,000
Funded through a federal grant 
(Federal Gas Tax Fund).

Scheduled 
completion date: 
August 2018

Questions?
mailbox@lethcounty.ca
(403) 328-5525

WHAT: Preliminary engineering to help determine the required upgrades and associated costs.

WHERE: Township Road 9-4 (Kipp Road) from Highway 25 to Highway 3 (5km)

WHY: This roadway is showing signs of deterioration.  With the increase in heavy truck traffic this roadway will 

require an upgrade in the near future.

WORK COMPLETED TO DATE

The final report has been completed.

BENEFIT TO RESIDENTS

Upgrading this road will ensure is is durable and safe for all 
users.
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